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  Type Selector Michael Wörgötter,2006 If you're
familiar with the Pantone color guide and can't
imagine working without it at your desk and in
presentations and meetings, have you ever wondered
why there's not an equivalent tool for fonts and
typefaces? Type Selector is the answer. This
clever and unique new slipcased guide contains 226
fonts from all the major type libraries in well
over 1,000 typefaces. The selection ranges from
classic fonts to new- comers, from Baskerville,
Bodoni, and Jansen to Auto, Farnham Text, and
Ginger. Each entry features special characters and
includesa passage of dummy text that allows
designers to assess the overall appearance and
characteristic style of a font. A complete index
of faces and information on suppliers complete
this invaluable reference tool. Fonts are grouped
in these categories: Serif Slab Serif Sans Serif
Script Black Letter Displa
  Type Selector ,2006
  Pentaho 8 Reporting for Java Developers
Francesco Corti,2017-09-15 Create reports and
solve common report problems with minimal fuss.
About This Book Use this unique book to master the
basics and advanced features of Pentaho 8
Reporting. A book showing developers and analysts
with IT skills how to create and use the best
possible reports using the Pentaho platform.
Written with a very practical approach: full of
tutorials and practical examples (source code
included). Who This Book Is For This book is
written for two types of professionals and
students: Information Technologists with a basic
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knowledge of Databases and Java Developers with
medium seniority. Developers will be interested to
discover how to embed reports in a third-party
Java application. What You Will Learn The basics
of Pentaho Reporting (Designer and SDK) and its
initial setup. Develop the most attractive reports
on top of a wide range of data sources. Perform
detailed customization of layout,
parameterization, internationalization, behaviors,
and more for your custom reports developed with
Pentaho Reporting. Integrate Pentaho reports into
third-party Java application with full control
over interactions, layout, and behavior in
general. Use Pentaho reports in the other
components of the Pentaho Suite (BA Platform and
PDI). In Detail This hands-on tutorial, filled
with exercises and examples, introduces the reader
to a variety of concepts within Pentaho Reporting.
With screenshots that show you how reports look at
design time as well as how they should look when
rendered as PDF, Excel, HTML, Text, Rich-Text-
File, XML, and CSV, this book also contains
complete example source code that you can copy and
paste into your environment to get up-and-running
quickly. Updated to cover the features of Pentaho
8, this book will teach you everything you need to
know to build fast, efficient reports using
Pentaho. If your interest lies in the technical
details of creating reports and you want to see
how to solve common reporting problems with a
minimum of fuss, this is the book for you. Style
and approach A step-by-step guide covering
technical topics relating to environments, best
practices, and source code, to enable the reader
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to assemble the best reports and use them in
existing Java applications.
  The Official GNOME 2 Developer's Guide Matthias
Warkus,2004 Developers who write programs for
GNOME use the GNOME API. Working with the GNOME
API is preferable because the program will conform
to the standard GNOME program look and feel. It
also allows the developer to use the GNOME
specific libraries in the program, greatly
simplifying the development process. The Official
GNOME 2 Developer's Guide is the official GNOME
Foundation guide to programming GUIs and
applications using the GTK+ and GNOME API.
Developed in partnership with the GNOME
Foundation, this book is for programmers working
with the GNOME 2 desktop environment. Each section
begins with an example program that serves as a
tutorial, then develops into a reference on the
topic. Includes abundant, well-annotated examples.
Knowledge of the C programming language is
required, but no GUI programming experience is
necessary.
  Medical Presentations Terry Irwin,Julie
Terberg,Echo Swinford,2024-03-06 “A comprehensive
guide to planning, constructing, and delivering
presentations. This is the missing manual that
every doctor needs”. Rowan Parks, Professor of
Surgical Sciences and Honorary Consultant Surgeon,
University of Edinburgh; President of Royal
College of Surgeons of Edinburgh “A fantastic,
fool proof guide to presenting like a pro!” Alice
Roberts, Professor of Public Engagement in
Science, University of Birmingham; Broadcaster and
Author This book will teach healthcare
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professionals how to craft more effective and
engaging PowerPoint® presentations, taking readers
through the preparation of a presentation from
concept to delivery. The book is based on decades
of the authors’ personal experiences teaching
PowerPoint® and slide design. The text is based on
a sound understanding of educational theory.
Readers will learn how to present interesting and
visually appealing slides. In particular, the
focus will be on designing professional-looking
slides that convey a clear and memorable message.
The book will be valuable to any healthcare
professional required to put together
presentations, whether a high-flying academic
doctor or nurse presenting their research at
international conferences, a trainee giving a talk
at an in-house educational session, or a student
preparing a presentation as part of their course
work.
  Photoshop CS6 Elaine Weinmann,Peter
Lourekas,2012 Includes eBook and video access--
cover.
  Xcode Tools Sensei (First Edition) ,
  Photoshop Lightroom 2 For Dummies Rob
Sylvan,2011-04-27 Take your digital photography to
the next level by learning how to use Adobe
Photoshop Lightroom 2 with Photoshop Lightroom 2
for Dummies! From how to install Lightroom and
navigate the Lightroom interface to playing with
advanced options like creating slideshows and
sharing photos with friends and family, this easy-
to-understand guide will walk you through every
step. You’ll find out all about the Lightroom
modules and their functions while understanding



6

the role of the Lightroom catalog, how to care for
it, and work with its functions. You will learn
everything about working with digital photographs,
from distinguishing among various file formats to
managing and importing photos. You’ll find out how
to view, find, organize and develop photos in the
library and utilize the digital darkroom. You’ll
even find out how to work with external editors.
After reading this book, you will know how to:
Install and get started with Lightroom Recognize
the role and function of the Lightroom catalog
Manage and save files View, find, organize, and
develop photos in the library Unleash your
creativity with photo editing options Share and
export files to share them with friends and family
Create copies, slideshows, and web galleries
Complete with lists of ten resources, ten common
problems and solutions, and ten favorite tips and
tricks, Photoshop Lightroom 2 For Dummies is your
one-stop guide to setting up, working with, and
making the most of Photoshop Lightroom for all
your digital photography needs.
  Adobe Photoshop Elements 4 Dave Huss,2005-11-21
When it comes time to show off your digital
photographs, you want them to look as professional
as possible. No more portraits of Mom marred by
bad lighting, no more of those baby shots of a
lifetime ruined by a rumpled collar. This
essential guide to Photoshop Elements 4 gives you
the best techniques for enhancing and retouching
your photos, and encourages you to unleash your
creativity on your photo projects. Sample files
downloadable from
http://www.peachpit.com/50coolwaysPSE4 let you re-
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create effects and techniques relating to nearly
every aspect of digital photography, including
repairing old photographs, fixing lighting and
color problems, producing professional-looking
slide shows with music and pan-and-zoom effects,
creating photo panoramas, and much more. This
revised edition illuminates tools that are new to
Photoshop Elements, such as the Adjust Skin Tone
command, Magic Selection tool and Magic Extractor,
and includes coverage on the more robust Organizer
and Slide Show features. In just a matter of
hours, award-winning photographer Dave Huss will
have you producing better pictures than you ever
thought possible. Use professional techniques for
quickly fixing your pictures: cropping, removing
red-eye, sharpening, and correcting lighting and
color problems Create dazzling slide shows with
Hollywood-style effects with the redesigned Slide
Show Editor -Use the Photo Organizer to keep track
of your ever-expanding library of digital images
Use a variety of tools and techniques to turn
average photos into stunning masterpieces Give
photos a hand-tinted look, sculpt them into unique
shapes, simulate natural-media paintings, and
generally make digital scrapbooking more fun
Create glamour shots like a pro, using retouching
secrets for removing wrinkles and unwanted pounds
-Stitch several images together for dramatic
panorama prints This book is for Windows users
only. DAVE HUSS is a photographer with 40 years of
experience. He has taught classes in digital
photography and photo editing in the U.S. and
Europe, and his numerous books on these topics
have been translated into six languages. He has
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been honored frequently for his photo work,
receiving awards in international competitions
including the Grand Prize for his photo-montage
work at the Corel International Design Contest. A
contributing editor for Photoshop User magazine,
he has also appeared on CNN and TechTV.
  Precision Type Font Reference Guide Jeff
Level,Bruce Newman,Brenda Newman,1995 Typography
is one of the most important graphic elements in
any document. This guide contains the widest
variety of font software available from leading
developers--Adobe Systems, Agfa, Bitstream,
Letraset, Linotype, Monotype, and many others.
There is also a comprehensive index, which lists
each font by name with its type foundries.
  How to Use Adobe Photoshop 7 Daniel Giordan,2002
How to Use Adobe Photoshop visually steps the
reader through everything he or she needs to know
in order to create and manipulate images for print
and the Web.
  React and React Native Adam Boduch,2017-03-08
Use React and React Native to build applications
for desktop browsers, mobile browsers, and even as
native mobile apps About This Book Build React and
React Native applications using familiar component
concepts Dive deep into each platform, from
routing in React to creating native mobile
applications that can run offline Use Facebook's
Relay, React and GraphQL technologies, to create a
unified architecture that powers both web and
native applications Who This Book Is For This book
is written for any JavaScript developer—beginner
or expert—who wants to start learning how to put
both of Facebook's UI libraries to work. No
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knowledge of React is needed, though a working
knowledge of ES2015 will help you follow along
better. What You Will Learn Craft reusable React
components Control navigation using the React
Router to help keep your UI in sync with URLs
Build isomorphic web applications using Node.js
Use the Flexbox layout model to create responsive
mobile designs Leverage the native APIs of Android
and iOS to build engaging applications with React
Native Respond to gestures in a way that's
intuitive for the user Use Relay to build a
unified data architecture for your React UIs In
Detail React and React Native allow you to build
cross-platform desktop and mobile applications
using Facebook's innovative UI libraries. Combined
with the Flux data architecture and Relay, you can
now create powerful and feature-complete
applications from just one code base! This book is
split into three parts. The first part shows you
how to start crafting composable UIs using React,
from rendering with JSX and creating reusable
components through to routing and creating
isomorphic applications that run on Node. We then
move on to showing you how to take the concepts of
React and apply them to building Native UIs using
React Native. You'll find out how to build
responsive and streamlined UIs that can properly
handle user interactions in a mobile environment.
You'll also learn how to access device-specific
APIs such as the geolocation API, and how to
handle offline development with React Native.
Finally, we'll tie all of these skills together
and shows you how you can create React
applications that run on every major platform. As
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well as understanding application state in depth,
you'll learn how to leverage Relay to make
feature-complete, data-driven web and native
mobile applications. Style and approach Split into
three major sections to help organize your
learning, this hands-on, code-first book will help
you get up to speed with React and React
Native—the UI framework that powers Netflix,
Yahoo, and Facebook.
  Borland C++ 4.0 Programming for Windows Paul
Yao,1994 This book offers Windows and Windows NT
programmers a truly authoritative guide to
developing applications with Borland's C++
compiler. Presents a wealth of Windows and Windows
NT programming techniques and brings Windows
programmers up to speed on Windows NT issues and
differences.
  Mac OS X Leopard Bible Samuel A. Litt,Thomas
Clancy, Jr.,Warren G. Gottlieb,Douglas B.
Heyman,Elizabeth Costa-Woods,Seth B.
Zuckerman,2008-03-31 The beauty of Leopard is that
there is so much more than meets the eye,
including over 300 new enhancements and its
ability to run on both Intel PCs and PowerPC Macs.
This comprehensive reference is your best guide on
how to tame this powerful new cat. You'll find the
latest technologies, new wireless networking, cool
Dashboard widgets, a reflective Dock, and more.
Discover secret tips and workarounds that even
Apple doesn't know about.
  Adobe Edge Preview 3: The Missing Manual Chris
Grover,2012-06-15 Want to use an Adobe tool to
design animated web graphics that work on iPhone
and iPad? You’ve come to the right book. Adobe
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Edge Preview 3: The Missing Manual shows you how
to build HTML5 graphics using simple visual tools.
No programming experience? No problem. Adobe Edge
writes the underlying code for you. With this
eBook, you’ll be designing great-looking web
elements in no time. Get to know the workspace.
Learn how Adobe Edge Preview 3 performs its magic.
Create and import graphics. Make drawings with
Edge’s tools, or use art you designed in other
programs. Work with text. Build menus, label
buttons, provide instructions, and perform other
tasks. Jump into animation. Master Edge’s
elements, properties, and timeline panels. Make it
interactive. Use triggers and actions to give
users control over their web experience. Peek
behind the curtain. Understand how HTML and CSS
documents work. Dig into JavaScript. Customize
your projects by tweaking your code. Bestselling
author Chris Grover has more than 25 years
experience in graphic design and electronic media.
He excels in making complex technology fun and
easy to learn. In Adobe Edge Preview 3: The
Missing Manual, he continues the winning formula
of Flash CS5.5: The Missing Manual and Google
SketchUp: The Missing Manual.
  Introduction to ASP.NET Kathleen Kalata,2005
  Easy Adobe Photoshop Elements 7 Kate
Binder,2008-12-10 Easy Adobe Photoshop Elements 7
See it done. do it yourself. It’s that easy! Easy
Adobe Photoshop Elements 7 teaches you the
fundamentals of working with the incredibly
powerful, yet simple-to-use image editing software
Adobe Photoshop Elements 7. Fully illustrated
steps with simple instructions guide you through
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Photoshop Elements from start to finish. Learn how
to get your photos from your camera to your
computer and organize them with a few clicks.
You’ll see how you can fix flaws, adjust lighting,
sharpen details, and turn snapshots into works of
art. And you’ll find out how Photoshop Elements
can help you produce sophisticated online photo
galleries, impressive hardbound photo books, and
other projects that showcase your photos. No need
to feel intimidated, we’ll hold your hand every
step of the way. Learn how to... • Use Quick Fix
mode to correct common image problems with just a
couple of mouse clicks • Use Full Edit mode to
harness the power of Photoshop with ease •
Transfer digital photos from camera or scanner to
computer and make gorgeous color prints • Manage
your photo collection in a snap with Organizer •
Create online albums that automatically update
themselves when you add photos • Fix the dreaded
“red eye” instantly • Create instant photo layouts
for your scrapbooks and photo albums Easy steps
guide you through each task. Items you select or
click are shown in bold. Each step is fully
illustrated. Category: Graphics Covers: Adobe
Photoshop Elements 7 User Level: Beginner
  Enter — A Complete Course in Computer Science
Book for Class 2 Shivani Jain,Shelly
Malhotra,Goyal Brothers Prakashan,2015-04-14 Goyal
Brothers Prakashan
  Thinking with Type Ellen Lupton,2014-04-15
Thinking with Type is to typography what Stephen
Hawking's A Brief History of Time is to physics.—I
Love Typography The best-selling Thinking with
Type in a revised and expanded second edition:
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Thinking with Type is the definitive guide to
using typography in visual communication. Ellen
Lupton provides clear and focused guidance on how
letters, words, and paragraphs should be aligned,
spaced, ordered, and shaped. The book covers all
typography essentials, from typefaces and type
families, to kerning and tracking, to using a
grid. Visual examples show how to be inventive
within systems of typographic form, including what
the rules are, and how to break them. This revised
edition includes forty-eight pages of new content
with the latest information on: • style sheets for
print and the web • the use of ornaments and
captions • lining and non-lining numerals • the
use of small caps and enlarged capitals • mixing
typefaces • font formats and font licensing Plus,
new eye-opening demonstrations of basic typography
design with letters, helpful exercises, and dozens
of additional illustrations. Thinking with Type is
the typography book for everyone: designers,
writers, editors, students, and anyone else who
works with words. If you love font and lettering
books, Ellen Lupton's guide reveals the way
typefaces are constructed and how to use them most
effectively. Fans of Thinking with Type will love
Ellen Lupton's new book Extra Bold: A Feminist,
Inclusive, Anti-racist, Nonbinary Field Guide for
Graphic Designers.
  Practical Font Design David Bergsland,2011-02
Practical Font Design has built a niche for itself
among graphic and Web designers who want to build
their own fonts: especially with the first book. I
learned a lot since I wrote that first book. This
radically revised, updated, and expanded third
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edition combines the first two books. They are
rearranged so they make a lot more sense and some
brand new material is added. This is a quick
introduction showing a workflow to build new fonts
using FontLab 5. Fourteen fonts are developed in
this book including an 8-font text family and a
companion 4-font sans serif for headers. The
techniques are simple and easy to understand. The
results are completely under your control.

Immerse yourself in the artistry of words with
Crafted by is expressive creation, Immerse
Yourself in Font Picker . This ebook, presented in
a PDF format ( Download in PDF: *), is a
masterpiece that goes beyond conventional
storytelling. Indulge your senses in prose,
poetry, and knowledge. Download now to let the
beauty of literature and artistry envelop your
mind in a unique and expressive way.
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Feb 25 2022
web feb 6 2019
  learn more
read aloud of
pete the cat
scuba cat by
james dean
world s only
scuba diving
cat youtube -
Aug 14 2023
web apr 2 2007
  meet the
world s only
scuba diving
cat
scubacat is
without doubt
one of if not
the best and
most - Feb 08
2023
web dec 1 2016
  scuba cat
diving soi
watanna shop
and classrooms
scubacat is
without doubt
one of if not

the best and
most
professional
padi dive
school i ve
surveyed see
414 traveler
reviews 262
candid photos
and great
the 5 best cat
ba scuba diving
snorkeling
tripadvisor -
Apr 29 2022
web mar 18 2023
  these places
are best for
scuba
snorkeling in
cat ba cat ba
smile tours cat
ba panorama
travel
discoveryvietna
m co tld love
planet cruise
pirate crews
see more scuba
snorkeling in
cat ba on
tripadvisor
how could a cat
scuba dive

howstuffworks -
Sep 15 2023
web it may seem
unusual that
mutley scuba
dives but many
dogs like to
swim and are
highly
trainable so it
s not the
furthest
stretch of the
imagination
cats on the
other hand aren
t known to like
getting wet on
the next page
we ll learn
about how
hawkeye the
scuba cat came
into alba s
life
phuket scuba
diving
liveaboard mv
scubacat - Dec
06 2022
web rates and
schedules
liveaboard
phuket thailand
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from november
until beginning
of may mv scuba
cat is based in
the similan
islands scuba
cat diving
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from your hotel
in phuket
thailand to the
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of tap lamu
some 90 km
north of patong
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diving thailand
scuba cat
diving phuket -
Jul 01 2022
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range diving
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including gas
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wreck cavern
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technical
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instructor
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cat likes
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05 2022
web dec 29 2006
  cat likes to
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scuba cat great
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time again
tripadvisor -
Mar 09 2023
web dec 1 2016
  scuba cat
diving soi
watanna shop
and classrooms
scuba cat great
diving time and
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414 traveler
reviews 262
candid photos
and great deals
for patong

thailand at
tripadvisor
pete the cat
scuba cat
animated book
read aloud
youtube - Sep
03 2022
web apr 17 2023
  book link
amzn to 3gmrsi4
pete the cat is
going scuba
diving before
he hits the
water captain
joe tells him
about all the
sea creatures
he can
encounter and
pete is super
excited
scuba diving
and liveaboards
phuket thailand
scuba cat - Aug
02 2022
web buy any
dive mask and
get a scuba cat
mask strap free
or half price
flex pulse
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mask and fins
and get free
flex pulse
snorkel buy any
bcd and reg set
and get an
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dive bag free
spend 10 000thb
on retail get
10 discount why
wait contact us
now on info
scubacat com
scubacat rules
scuba cat
diving
tripadvisor -
Jan 07 2023
web dec 1 2016
  scuba cat
diving soi
watanna shop
and classrooms
scubacat rules
see 414
traveler
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candid photos
and great deals
for patong
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adventure scuba
cat diving
tripadvisor -
Apr 10 2023
web dec 1 2016
  scuba cat
diving soi
watanna shop
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mv scuba
adventure see
414 traveler
reviews 262
candid photos
and great deals
for patong
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prices phuket
thailand - Oct
04 2022
web not
included
national park
fees mv scuba
cat 400 entry
plus 200 per
day mv scuba
adventure 1800
per day soft
drinks 30 beer
80 rental

equipment or
towels padi
speciality
special
packages
onboard
liveaboards
course days
dives price in
thb enriched
air nitrox 1 2
7 500 enriched
air nitrox
nitrox computer
1 2
phuket scuba
diving
liveaboards
dive courses
idc thailand -
Mar 29 2022
web general
information
prices at a
glance phuket
thailand
accommodation
eco portal
gallery contact
us liveaboards
by scubacat mv
scuba cat is an
ideal scuba
diving platform
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her design
gives stability
that is only
found in a very
large catamaran
liveaboard
i had a great
time with
scubacat scuba
cat diving
tripadvisor -
May 11 2023
web dec 1 2016
  scuba cat
diving soi
watanna shop
and classrooms
i had a great
time with
scubacat see
414 traveler
reviews 262
candid photos
and great deals
for patong
thailand at
tripadvisor
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harry potter
sheet music
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complete film -
Aug 25 2022
web nov 3 2011
  harry potter
sheet music
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complete film
series easy
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williams
patrick doyle
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alexandre
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harry potter
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from the
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